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March 2015 

 

Dear Class of 1970: 

 

Our 45th Reunion – Big Bash 2015 – June 5-7, is approaching rapidly.  

Registration deadline is May 27th, get on-line quickly and register 

https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup today.   

 

You can check the Wabash website to see who has registered for the Big 

Bash:http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/home.cfm?pages_id=230&orderby=year  

 

Here’s our Reunion Volunteers 

David Ault, Class Agent - ddault@sbcglobal.net  

Ron Shelby, Kappa Sig Rep. - ronshelby@yahoo.com  

 

If you would like to help contact former classmates, please let us know. The 

alumni office can provide list(s) of fraternity brothers, etc. with their contact information. 

 

Local hotels rooms   

Blocks of rooms have been reserved for alumni, just mention Wabash College or the Big Bash 

when you call to make your reservation. Keep in mind that all those room blocks disappear on 

May 5, 2015. 
 

Big Bash Donor Challenge 

If you make a gift this fiscal year, you get two for the price of one.  You support Wabash College 

AND you can help your classmates earn an open bar at the class dinner at the Big Bash.  Our goal is 

76 donors. As of March 14, 2015, we had 58 donors so we’re on our way!  You can make a gift on-

line here: https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/egift 
 

Big Bash Links 
To see the schedule - http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule 

To register for the reunion - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup 

To see who is registered - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/home.cfm?pages_id=230&orderby=year 

For local lodging information - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/lodging 

For the Honor Roll of donors - https://www.wabash.edu/giving/honorroll 
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Class of 1970 “Lost” Alumni (send the Alumni Relations Office their contact information if you are 

in touch with any of these classmates) 765.361.6369 or alumni@wabash.edu  

 

Barascout, Alfredo 
Baughman, Jon 
Best, Richard 
Bixby, William 
Condon, David 
Dorris, Hulet 

Dragoo, John 
Jeffries, Richard 
Johnson, Robert 
Johnson, Russell 
Kurnava, Stephen 
Walker, Frank
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